
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

VIA FACSIMILE 

Mr. Robert H. Hobbs 
Manager, Customer and 

Corporate Services 
West Kootenay Power Ltd. 
P.O. Box 130 
Trail, B.c. 
V1R4L4 

Dear Mr. Hobbs: 

LETTER NO. L·30·94 

SIXTH FLOOR. 900 HOWE STREET. BOX 250 

VANCOUVER. B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

September 23, 1994 

Re: West Kootenay Power Ltd. 
Walden Hydroelectric Project 

By way of a letter dated October 18, 1993 the Commission approved a 50 percent investment by WKP in 
the above project. On August 30, 1994 WKP notified the Commission that the investment would be 
increased to 100 percent and that in all other material respects, the original proposal had not changed. 

Commission staff requested further information from WKP on September 8, 1994 and responses to their 
queries were received by the Commission on September 19, 1994. 

The Commission has reviewed the information provided and continues to approve the investment in the 
project subject to the following: 

1. That WKP will be held harmless against any liabilities of the project; and 

2. That the Commission be provided with copies of the executed Purchase, Partnership and general 
operating Agreements. 

Yours truly, 

FSJ/cms 
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